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IMPORTANT DATES

Dates for your diary for this month

Wednesday 13th Nov - Prospective Parents
Morning 
Tuesday 19th Nov - Prospective Parents
Evening
Wednesday 20th Nov - Flu Immunisations
Thursday 21st Nov - Year 5 Trip to Seaford
Library
Thursday 21st Nov - Parents Evening
Tuesday 26th Nov - Parents Evening
Thursday 28th Nov - Prospective Parents
Morning
Thursday 28th Nov - Year 5 Trip to Seaford
Library
Monday 2nd Dec - Inclusion Coffee Morning
Thursday 5th Dec - Year 5 Trip to Globe
Theatre
Thursday 5th Dec - Year 6 Height and
Weight Checks
Friday 6th Dec - Proposed Christmas Fair
after school

POPPY APPEAL 

I hope you all had a wonderful break with
your families. It is a joy to start our busiest

term and I look forward to meeting with you
either at a Christmas performance or seeing
you when you attend your parents evening

slot.

You should be receiving your invitation to
sign up for a parents evening slot very

soon. The letter with the booking
information will be coming out this week.

Our target for attendance is 96% across
the school. Here is the attendance data

for Term 1.

Reception - 95.78%
Year 1 - 95.54%
Year 2- 97.23%

Year 3 - 96.97% 
Year 4 - 95.91%
Year 5 - 95.81%
Year 6 - 96.28%

We will be selling poppies in school this
week on the playground during morning

breaktimes. Children can purchase a
traditional paper poppy for a donation of

20p.
Other items are available to purchase

which range from 20p - £1.

ATTENDANCE

SCHOOL VALUE 
The school value we will be celebrating

this term is Empathy.


